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To: Kelley Graves
Subject: RE: Marie Klopf DDA Board Resignation

From: Marie Klopf <mklopf@annarborartcenter.org> 
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 4:24 PM 
To: Tyler Kinley <tyler@praxisproperties.com> 
Cc: Jeff Watson <jwatson@a2dda.org> 
Subject: Board Resignation  

Dear Tyler and Jeff, 

I am writing to submit my formal resignation as a board member of the Downtown Development Association, 
effective immediately. I am stepping down as the President/CEO of the Ann Arbor Art Center, and my husband 
and I will be moving to Northern Michigan.  

It has been an honor to serve on the board of this exemplary organization. I wish you, and the organization, the 
best of luck continuing to do good work throughout the community. 

With gratitude, 
Marie  

Marie E. Klopf 

President & CEO 

(she/her/hers)

O: 734-926-4120 

M: 810-397-8541 

E: mklopf@annarborartcenter.org 
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